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Parent Teacher Conferences

This Thursday, November 5, from 3:00 - 8:00 PM
will be Parent Teacher Conferences. Due to the
current Covid situation, we kindly request that
only one parent and no children attend these
conferences. If you would like the other parent to
be involved, please contact your child's teacher to
arrange for a Zoom video link.Thank you for your
understanding.

Upcoming Events There will be NO SCHOOL on Friday, November 6.

Nov. 5 - Parent/Teacher Conferences - 3:00-8:00 pm
Nov. 6 - NO SCHOOL

Nov. 25 - Early Dismissal - 11:30 am

Nov. 26-27 - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break

November Birthdays

November 2 - Julia Hartwig

November 3 - Levi Maedke

November 17 - Jack Hurley
November 20 - Mrs. Myslik

November 25 - Pastor Sargent



CEA Target Ball Toss

The CEA is sponsoring a Target Ball Toss on Friday, November 13, at

1:30 pm. There will be 2 groups, Grades Pre-K through 4, and Grades
5-8. Each child can toss a ball for $2 a throw, with a maximum of 5

throws. The student with the closest ball to the Bullseye, in each age

group, wins a catered lunch of their choice, with a staff member and

a friend. The lunch will be catered in on Wednesday, November 18.

Hot Lunch

There will be no hot lunch this week.

School Choice Presentation

At last week’s CEA meeting, the presentation by Terry Brown regarding the Wisconsin
School Choice Program was recorded for those who were not able to attend. If you
would like to see this recording, please contact the school secretary who will email you
the link to the YouTube video.

Mission Offering

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India
Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on
Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Our total semester

offering is $365.65. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you
can be generous on every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in

thanksgiving to God.



